
From: Vanessa Sturgeon
To: BLOSSER Nik * GOV
Subject: Re: OBRC
Date: Sunday, March 29, 2020 5:57:06 PM

Thanks, Nik.  Can you please ask Jeff to call me?

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 29, 2020, at 5:53 PM, BLOSSER Nik * GOV
<Nik.BLOSSER@oregon.gov> wrote:

 Vanessa - have asked our OLCC policy advisor, Jeff Rhoades, to look into this
right away. Thanks. - Nik 

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 29, 2020, at 3:41 PM, Vanessa Sturgeon
<vanessa@tmtdevelopment.com> wrote:

 Hi Nik,

Hope the weekend has been restful so far.  As you have a moment,
we should discuss this very dangerous situation at Delta Park.  My
cell number is .  Please call as you are free. 
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